
September 9, 2022 
Daicel Corporation 

 
Please beware of fraudulent attempts to impersonate an employee of Daicel Corporation. 
 
 
We have received information that someone posing as an employee of our company 
pretended to recruit an English teacher and demanded money from applicants. 
We do not request payment of money from individuals. 
 
Please be cautious of any suspicious behavior that may be considered fraud. 
 


